



Huntington Community Primary School, Aldford Road, Huntington, Chester, CH3 6EA.

Telephone: 01244 506450 admin@huntington.cheshire.sch.uk head@huntington.cheshire.sch.uk www.huntington.cheshire.sch.uk

January 17th, 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

In common with other local schools we are experiencing increasing numbers of Covid cases at present. I wish to inform you that as of today we have 4 classes under enhanced safety measures: one in Reception and three in the upper juniors (one more than on Friday).

Thank you for your continued support and please rest assured that we will continue to monitor the situation carefully and to be guided by the advice of our Local Public Health Team.

We will keep you updated as necessary.

Yours sincerely,

Duncan Rose Headteacher









